
April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope that you have all enjoyed the Easter break and the opportunity to 

see family and friends at long last. We have enjoyed welcoming your children 

back for the start of the summer term, especially with the weather to match! It 

has been a real pleasure to see them playing outside in the sunshine, as 

you'll see in the photos later in the newsletter. Please see the attached termly 

overviews for information about what your children will be learning over the 

course of the term. We hope to add further plans to the calendar as the covid

roadmap progresses and we will, of course, share these with you as soon as 

possible. Sandra Sutherland

Dates for the diary…

Mon 3rd May Bank Holiday

Fri 14th May Pyjamarama Day/ Book Day Come dressed in your pyjamas or as your 
favourite book character.

Mon 31st May to 
Fri 4th June

Half Term Holiday

Mon 7th June Inset Day

Tues 8th June Children return to school

Wed 9th - Fri 11th June Yr 6 Trip to Robinwood
(Restrictions allowing)

More information to follow early next week.
Please make sure all payments are made before 
31st May

Wed 7th July Whole County Transition Day New parents online meeting – time TBC

Fri 9th July School Reports out

Fri 9th July Sports day – TBC

Wed 21st July Break up for Summer

Thurs 2 & Fri 3 Sept INSET DAYS

Mon 6th Sept Children return to school

Home School Values

The Christian Value for the half term is ‘Service’ and your children will be thinking about this in their 

assemblies over the coming weeks. Please see the attached sheet which gives ways for you to discuss 

it further at home.



World Book Day/ Pyjamarama Day

Due to the children not being in school on World Book Day this year we are taking part in pyjamarama

day instead. On 14th May children can come dressed as their favourite book character or in their 

pyjamas.

Advice from DFE on Covid update for Travelling to school Safely

It is likely that the roads and public transport system will be busier than when students returned in 

March, given other businesses have reopened.

As part of your ongoing communications with your pupils and their parents, you may wish to share the 

following messages on how pupils can travel to and from school safely:

• if you live a short distance from your school or college, walk, cycle or scoot to and from school 

wherever it is possible and safe to do so

• avoid sharing a car with anyone outside of your household or support bubble

• if you are using public transport to get to school or college, plan ahead and allow more time for your 

journey

When you are travelling by public or dedicated school transport, don’t forget to:

• wear a face covering (unless you are exempt – including if you are aged 11 and under). It is important 

you wear them for the entirety of your journey, including inside a bus or train station

• social distance where possible

• wash or sanitise your hands regularly

• be considerate to fellow passengers and staff.

myON

Just a reminder that we will continue to encourage children to read books on myON instead of or in 

addition to their school library books. This offers them a wide range of reading material, including a great 

range of non-fiction books, especially while covid restrictions mean that they are unable to visit the 

library independently. Pleas contact the school office or your child’s class teacher if you need a reminder 

of your access details.

May is National Walking Month

Get your family moving! Warwickshire School Health & Wellbeing Service have put together this 

resource to get the whole family walking through a range of fun activities.

https://www.compass-uk.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/National-Walking-Month-Family-Materials.pdf

Art Competition Winner!

All Saints’ were invited to take part in a competition for a local company, DALROD Coventry and 

Warwickshire and draw a picture of what ‘Lockdown’ meant to them. Jaya in Year 6 did this great picture 

which made The Warwick Courier https://www.warwickcourier.co.uk/news/people/warwick-pupil-named-

as-one-of-the-winners-of-a-childrens-easter-competition-3210802 she also won a choc-tastic Easter 

hamper and a £20 book voucher for her efforts. Well done Jaya! 

Morrison’s Little Bag of Sunshine

Marshall’s nan nominated All Saints’ in 

a Morrison’s promotion for a Little Bag 

of Sunshine and we won one! The bag 

contained sunflower seeds and other 

treats. Here he is presenting it to Mrs 

Cossins and Mr Jacobs. Thank you 

Morrison’s!

https://www.compass-uk.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/National-Walking-Month-Family-Materials.pdf
https://www.warwickcourier.co.uk/news/people/warwick-pupil-named-as-one-of-the-winners-of-a-childrens-easter-competition-3210802


After School Clubs

We now have a few after school clubs running. These are

PG Sports Monday after school until 4.30pm

Year 3 / 4  Football Club Please contact P at paulgreen3105@hotmail.com

to book a place. Year groups are trained separately to 

maintain bubbles.

PG Sports Tuesday after school until 4.30pm

Year 5 Football Club Please contact Paul Green at paulgreen3105@hotmail.com

to book a place. 

Year 5 and 6 Wednesday after school until 4.25pm

Premier Active Athletics Club Contact info@premieractive.co.uk or call 08001950898 to 

book a place.

Year groups are trained separately to maintain bubbles.

Year 6 Football Club Friday after school until 4.30pm

Please contact the office to book a place.

Break Time Tuck Shop

The break time tuck shop is continuing to provide healthy snacks at morning break. Toast, tea 

cakes and crumpets will be available. All orders must be made online using the form, like the 

current dinners form, which will be sent weekly, there will be no option to order on the day. All 

orders must be paid for on a Monday for the whole week in an envelope marked with 

your child’s name. Please do not send loose change with your child. No change will be 

given. Unfortunately at this time we do not have provision for payment to be made online. 

Children can bring their own healthy option but no crisps / chocolate bars or cakes from lunch 

boxes are to be eaten at break time.

School Uniform

Children should be wearing correct school uniform with no jewellery or dangly earrings. Any 

earrings will be removed or must be covered for PE.

If you need to order school uniform please visit www.goodies.co.uk or contact Tracy Tuckett on

07498 575 088 or at www.creative-embroiders.co.uk

Out in the sunshine!

Its been lovely to see the children making full use of the school outside spaces again in the 

lovely weather that we have been having recently.

mailto:paulgreen3105@hotmail.com
mailto:paulgreen3105@hotmail.com
mailto:info@premieractive.co.uk
http://www.goodies.co.uk/
http://www.creative-embroiders.co.uk/
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How do I access our place?

www.inourplace.co.uk

What’s the code?

If you haven’t used it already here is 

the access code for all the online 

courses (funded for residents of 

Warwickshire): BEAR

If, like many parents, you have already 

used this code, log into your account 

here and this course will be ready in 

your dashboard to start whenever you 

are ready.

Can I tell my family and friends?

Absolutely! Share the news with other 

families in the area so that they too can 

take advantage of this fantastic 

opportunity.

How long is it?

There are 7 modules which each take 

about 5 minutes to complete and will 

benefit from time to digest in between.




